October 10, 1997 *

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
Tallahassee, FI.
RE: P97000020058
Dear Sir:
Please use this letter as notice of change of address for my client, Summit Communications
of Sarasota, Inc.. The new address is:
2108 Robinson Avenue
Sarasota, FL. 34232
If you have any questions or need additional information please advise.
Very truly, yours,
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Howard R. Womeldorph, Jr. C.P.A.
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